
 
 
 
 

Dear Robin Class 

 

We are very excited to become your new class teachers.  

We thought it would be a good idea for us to tell you a little bit about 
ourselves. 

We have included an All about me booklet so you can add photographs, write 
or draw a few things about yourself to show us. 

 

A few things about Mrs Palmer!  

My favourite children’s book is Julia Donaldson’s ‘Room on a Broom’ 

 

I like the colour blue. 

 

I really enjoy being creative and love to sew.  

 

One of my favourite things to do is go on walks in the woods with my 
family and our dog called Boo. My children love to play on rope swings 
and climb trees! 

I really enjoy being by the sea and out in the sunshine.  

     

I love to cook and especially like baking cakes  

 

My favourite fruit is strawberries. I love roast dinners but I do not like swede!                      
           
 

http://media.photobucket.com/user/jayromito/media/sol.gif.html?filters%5bterm%5d=sun&filters%5bprimary%5d=images&filters%5bsecondary%5d=videos&sort=1&o=1


 
 
 
 

 

A few things about Mrs Scott!  

My favourite children’s book is Judith Kerr’s ‘The Tiger who came to tea’ 

 

I like the colour turquoise. 

 

I really enjoy being creative and love to draw.  

 

One of my favourite things to do is go to the seaside with my family. 

I love to make sandcastles and splash in the sea and with my three children 

and our new puppy Oliver.  

 

I really enjoy picnics in the park on a sunny day!  

     

I like running to keep myself active.   

 

My favourite fruit is pineapple. I love paella and trying new foods!                      
           

                                                             
 

We are keen to make our classroom a fun, exciting and interesting place to 
learn and look forward to you helping us to create this. 

Love From  

Mrs Palmer and Mrs Scott 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 


